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to being able to be sent by registered mail.  The key in both of these instances is that the 

institution has proof that it was mailed, and all of these means allow that. 

In conclusion, these provisions all clarify various issues covered by the Kansas Banking Code, so 

to bring certainty to institutions and their customers operating under this law.   

Thank you, once again, for your time and attention to these issues and we respectfully request that 

when the Committee considers this bill, it considers it favorably for passage. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


